
Annual DTV Ancillary/Supplementary Services Report for WYBE-

CD  

 

 

WYBE-CD is a very small Class A station; it is newly digital, 

having converted from analog only just earlier this year. We 

provide no ancillary services, as defined and described in the FCC 

rules,  for fee or without compensation. Hence, I was unaware that 

this filing requirement was applicable to a station such as ours that 

provides no such services by  December1, 2015. This is the first 

time this DTV report has been due for us.  

 

I have filed  the Form 2100 immediately upon receipt of 

notification from the FCC and a request to file this report by 

January 1, 2016.   

 

WYBE-CD always wishes to be in full compliance with FCC 

rules and will file this report by the December 1 deadline in the 

future.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Mark Evans  

President, Multimedia Network of North Carolina, Inc. (licensee)  
 


